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SEP 27 2019

Dear Madam Chairwoman and Board members:

We are writing in reference to the proposed installation of a cell tower at the fire station on Red Brook
Road. We are in complete agreement with the residents of New Seabury and Popponessett that there
is a real need for a tower or another solution to solve the problem of lack of cell phone reception in

that area, just not the location. This location is still not going to service the whole area that is in need.

We may be naive regarding how a company is given the contract to install a tower but we feel that all
the information we have received at the meetings we have attended is coming from Blue Sky Tower
contacts. We implore the board to vote no and to perhaps put this up for discussion at the next town
meeting. As the residents of New Seabury so aptly put, this a town problem so perhaps the town
should put this contract out for bid.

In closing, we respectfully request that the deputy fire chief,who sits on the board,recuse himself from
any vote pertaining to this proposal as we feel it would be a definite conflict of interest.

Sincerely,
John & Jane Lebel
40 Lisa Lane, Mashpee
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